
Dear Supporter, 
 
In 2014, a new holiday tradition began with the
unveiling of “Light the Park”. This event was
launched by the Chillicothe Downtown
Develop Commission (CDDC) and other
community civic groups and businesses. 
 
The effort of the CDDC was to bring a special
holiday event to the downtown area, hoping to
draw visitors from neighboring communities to
enjoy the festive atmosphere of downtown
Chillicothe and bring more business to the
merchants of the First Capital District. 
 
This year, “Light the Park” is being coordinated
by the businesses of the district through
Discover Downtown Chillicothe partners, and
for 2018 will be the addition of new lighting
and ornaments for the city’s Christmas Tree at
the entrance to Yoctangee Park. 
 
We need your help, however, to continue this
holiday tradition and to make it even better
each year. Costs for this event are around
$15,000 and every donation made will be used
to “Light the Park”.  
 
Lights on the downtown buildings are
facilitated by individuals, tenants and building
owners.  
 
This is a community-involved project and
annual event – and we need your continued
support.  
 
Please consider helping us “Light the Park”
again in 2018. Thank you.  Photos by Iheart Imagery



Name/ Company Name

Address

Amount: 
 
$1,000 _____________ 
 
$500 _______________ 
 
$250 _______________This sponsorship covers the cost of lighting 1 tree
near the entrance of Yoctangee Park and the annual Santa House.  
 
$100 _______________ 
 
$50 ________________This sponsorship covers the cost of two new
ornaments for the City of Chillicothe Christmas tree.  
 
Other $______________ 
 
All contributions are appreciated, even $20 or $10 helps.  
 
Please send donations to:  
First Capital District  
45 E. Main St.  
Chillicothe, OH 45601  
 
ALL DONATIONS ARE TAX-DEDUCTIBLE  
Have questions? Please call 740-702-2722 
 
Thank you! 


